“Up Coming Evenis

December 5 — Basketball at BGS
and Parsons Christmas Parade
December 7 — Altamont Christmas Parade
December 9 — Basketball at EGS
December 11 — Late Start
December 12 — Christmas Program 7:00pm
December 14 - Edna Christmas Parade
December 16 — Basketball at MVY
December 18 — Santa’s Workshop
December 19 — Christmas Parties and Basketball at
Edna
December 20 - % day of School
December 23 to January 7 — Christmas Break
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGUARDING THE 6™
GRADE CHRISTMAS PARTY

Due to basketball games in the afternoon on Thursday,
December 19th, Sixth Grade will celebrate with a Christmas
Breakfast this year. Students assigned to the Christmas
party are:
Drinks- Brooke Benning
Treats - Carly Kirkwood
Treats - Taylen Muller
Treats - Koltin Scott
Treats - Lily Wiley
If you are unable to send items for this party, please contact me

and | will find someone that will trade Party assignments with
you. | will provide the plates, cups & napkins. Olfs. Foster

Science - Sixth grade just finished taking a test over
Lessons 1 & 2, Unit 1 this past week. These tests areina
very different format than what students are familiar
with from the old curriculum. The questions require
them to analyze and apply what we have learned. Our
next lesson is about the water cycle. Students will
complete a project and have a “mini” test over this
lesson.

Social Studies — We will be completing our chapter over
the first human societies early this week. Their test will
be later this week. They will have notes, worksheets
from the chapter, and a study guide to help them
prepare for the test.

Math - Sixth graders continue to work on decimals and
fractions in Math. They will have three more Wednesday
quizzes before Christmas. Please remind them to

study. We will be having a test over adding and
subtracting decimals before Christmas.

Language Arts — 6th - We will continue to read short
stories focusing on figurative language. We will begin to
incorporate figurative language into our writing as well.

Novel — We finished reading Number the Starts before
Thanksgiving break. There were lots of surprises at the
end of the story. We will have vocabulary and questions
to answer over the last couple chapters and then the
students will have a comprehension test over the book
and take the AR quiz over it as well. We will wait until
after Christmas break to start our next novel.
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